
From: peterc88
To: LCSC
Subject: Re: LEAVE the CFA alone
Date: Thursday, 29 June 2017 4:30:13 PM

I was asked for my opinion about the CFA  fiasco as a citizen of victoria.
As I said politically I have NO axe to grind what so ever.
I just feel the CFA which everyone reports is an excellent organisation is getting a raw
deal in a union manipulation.
Peter Cameron 
 
From: LCSC
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 2:29 PM
To: 'Peter Cameron'
Subject: RE: LEAVE the CFA alone
 
Good Afternoon Mr Cameron,
 
Thank you for your correspondence and interest in the work of the Fire Services Bill Select
Committee. Your contribution is very much appreciated.
 
The Committee requires additional details in order to consider this as a submission. Please
provide either a contact telephone number or a mailing address.
 
Once we receive that information your submission will be a public submission to the
Committee’s Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire
Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017. Please note that your submission
may be published on the Committee's website during the course of the Inquiry (your
contact details will not be published).
 
If you are interested in receiving updates on the progress of the Inquiry, please email
news@parliament.vic.gov.au and request Fire Services Bill Inquiry updates.
 
Kind regards
 
Kirra Vanzetti
Chamber and Committee Officer
Legislative Council of Victoria

 
From: Peter Cameron  
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 10:08 AM
To: LCSC <LCSC@parliament.vic.gov.au>
Subject: LEAVE the CFA alone
 
Leave the CFA alone. 
To most people in Victoria this is only a Union Bashing programme that is going on.
We have some of the best people in the CFA who honestly do not want to be union
dictated and organised.
Like in the City the other the CFMEU acting like a lot of anarchists.
That is my opinion.
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